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8th June 2022 

 

School Council 

Longwill Primary School for Deaf Children 

Bell Hill 

Northfield 

Birmingham 

B31 1LD 

 

 
Dear School Council 

 

Fencing Update 

 

In response to your original letter dated 17th December 2021, Birmingham City Council have now 

approved funding and have asked Acivico, the company who is leading the project, to start work on 

repairing the fence as soon as possible. 

 

I am currently waiting for somebody from Acivico to get in touch with me with a start date. 

  

I attended a TEAMS Meeting with Katherine Crompton (Principal Officer on the Capital Projects 

Team) yesterday – 7th June 2022.  She was very impressed with your letter that was sent to her and 

commended you all on being so active and involved in what is a very important issue.  She will be 

coming to visit the school on another matter this month.  Perhaps this would be an opportunity for 

the School Council to meet with her.  Once I know the date of the expected visit I will let you 

know. 

 

I will keep the School Council updated with any further developments. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Jacqui Smith 

School Business Manager 
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